AAUW Summer Board Meeting

August 3, 2015
AAUW Board met at the Austin Public Library.  Present were, Nicole Cizik, DedaRae Graber, Evelyn Guentzel, Dorothy Krob, Catherine Lemons, Ruth Monson, and Courtney Wyant.
Secretary’s report was approved.

Nicole reviewed the 2014-15 financial report and the 2015-16 proposed budget. Nicole will continue to work on the proposed budget and present it to the Board in September. Next week, Sue Grove and Marijo Alexander will audit the 2014-15 financial report.
Courtney presented a current list of the 2015-16 Board members. 

The Board reviewed the AAUW program schedule for 2015-16:


September 8: Wine and cheese social at Christ Episcopal Church. Members will be encouraged to bring a friend. (6:00 pm)

October 13: Movie Screening at the Riverland Theater - Arrival: Finding 
Home (6:30 pm)

November 10: Jennifer Lawhead from Austin Aspires speaking about Educational Excellence from Cradle to Career


December 8: Holiday Social at the Coffee House on Main (6:30 pm)

January 12: Dawn Helgeson from The Arc of Mower County speaking about Barriers Faced by Those with Developmental and Intellectual Disabilities


February 9: (tentative) Program by the Hy-Vee Dietician 


March 8: John Haymond from the Historical Society


April 12: Sara Benzkofer, Director of Policy and Communications at the Minnesota Association for the Education of Young Children and the Minnesota School-Age Care Alliance


May 10: Social

The monthly meeting schedule: 5:45 pm Board meeting, 6:30 pm refreshments, 6:50 pm brief Board update, 7:00 pm program begins (unless otherwise stated). Courtney and Catherine Lemons (along with the Program VPs Jill Maxfield and Catherine Haslag) will plan the September event.

Catherine reported on membership. Our Branch has 52 paid members and 17 unpaid members. The Board agreed to contact those who have not paid and invite them to renew their membership. 

No Website report.

There will not be a Home Tour this fall because of lack of volunteers to organize the event. The Board will consider hosting a Home Tour next fall. Courtney will appoint a group to look into an additional fundraiser to replace the Home Tour.

Newsletter items need to be submitted to Rae Dawn on or before the last Friday of the month and Board agenda items need to be submitted to Courtney on or before the first Tuesday of the month.

The Board will send a card and gift to Carla Anderson Diekmann who has recently moved to St. Cloud. Members will be able to sign the card at the September social.
The September meeting (wine and cheese social) will be at 6:00 p.m. on September 8 at Christ Episcopal Church, 301 3rd Avenue NW.  The Board will meet at 5:45 p.m. 
Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
Ruth Monson, Secretary
